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September 12, 1966 

Honorable Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor of the City of Atlanta 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Ivan: 

In connection with the recent trouble that you have 
been having in Atlanta, I thought that you would like to know 
that the reaction in Washington both by the press and the 
public has been favorable to our fine City and to its great mayor. 

Editorials appeared in both of the major Washington 
papers. Enclosed is a copy of the editorial of the Evening Star. 

As a former A tlantian, I am very proud of the way 
our city has progressed under your leadership. 

DEC:dg 

Enclosure 

Sincerely yours, 

Donald E. Channell 

\- '"""'\ -~---
_ 1 . . .... , 




